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May 17, 2023
Via Electronic Filing

Braulio L. Baez

Executive Director

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Request of Georgia Public Web, Inc. for Cancellation of its ALEC and IXC
Certificates

Dear Braulio L. Baez:

Georgia Public Web, Inc. ("GPW") respectfully requests that the Florida Public Service
Commission (“Commission”) cancel its Alternative Local Exchange Telecommunications
("ALEC") Certificate No. 7986, issued in 011234-TX, as well as its Interexchange
Telecommunications Carrier (“IXC") Certificate 7985, issued in Docket No. 011283-TI. GPW
requests that these cancellations take effect upon the filing of this letter. GPW currently has no
customers using its local exchange or interexchange services. There are, therefore, no
customers to be notified of this request and cancellation of these certificates will have no adverse
consequences for Florida's consumers.

Concurrently with this filing, GPW is sending its signed Regulatory Assessment Fee
Return form, including the statutory late payment charges and penalties, for a total payment in
the amount of $2,744.00, via overnight delivery (copy attached).

GPW sold its relevant assets and, in addition to having had no Florida customers in 2022,
has had no customers in 2023. GPW therefore respectfully requests that the Commission waive
any Regulatory Assessment for 2023, otherwise due in 2024.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter, please feel free to contact
me at the contact information on this letterhead. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

PRl Lol

Charles A. Hudak
CAH/nh
Enc
cc: Georgia Public Web, Inc.



Sakina Deas

From: Brad Carver <BCarver@hallboothsmith.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 5:08 PM

To: Sakina Deas

Subject: FW: Cancellation of GPW Certificates in Florida (ALEC Certificate No. 7986 and IXC Certificate No. 7985) [IWOV-DMS.FID1331444]

FYl, Sakina. | had a typo in your email.

Thanks,
Brad

Brad Carver

|SUBINY ALABAMA | ARKANSAS | COLORADO | FLORIDA | GEORGIA
MONTANA = NEW JERSEY | NEW YORK | OKLAHOMA
NORTH CAROLINA | SOUTH CAROLINA | TENNESSEE

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICT * Thas emanl message is tor the sole use of the intended recipienigs)
and may contain confidential and privileged inlormmuation. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure
or distnbution is prohibited. 11 vou are not the intended recipient. please contact the sender by reply

el and destroy the original message and any copies

From: Brad Carver

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 2:54 PM

To: sdeas@pdf.state.fl.us

Cc: Charles A. Hudak <chudak@fh2 com>; Susan J. Berlin <sberlin@fh2.com>; Carrick, Brad <BCarrick@calnet-ga.net>

Subject: Cancellation of GPW Certificates in Florida (ALEC Certificate No. 7986 and IXC Certificate No. 7985) [IWOV-DMS.FID1331444]

Ms. Deas,

| am the former Regulatory Contact for Georgia Public Web (“GPW”). GPW sold its assets in 2022 and has no customers in the State of Florida that use local exchange or
interexchange services.



Please accept this email as acknowledgement of the Cancellation request of both ALEC Certificate No. 7986 and IXC Certificate No. 7985. | agree with these Cancellation
requests. | have copied current counsel, Charlie Hudak and Susan Berlin as well as GPW President, Brad Carrick.

Thanks,
Brad





